
MOTOR CARRIER INTERESTED PARTY LIST APPLICATION 

 

 

EMAIL the completed form to:  CVSRegs@chp.ca.gov, or 

 

FAX the completed form to:  (916) 322-3154, or 

 

MAIL the completed form to:  California Highway Patrol 

     Attention: MCIP Coordinator 

     601 B North Seventh Street 

     Sacramento, CA 95811 

 

Please include the following information: 

 

 

Contact Name:   _____________________________________________ 

Title:     _____________________________________________ 

Company Name:   _____________________________________________ 

Street Address:   _____________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code:   _____________________________________________ 

Mailing Address:   _____________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code:   _____________________________________________ 

Telephone Number:   _____________________________________________ 

Fax Number:    _____________________________________________ 

Email Address:   _____________________________________________ 

Type of Transportation Activity: _____________________________________________ 

 

In order to streamline our rulemaking notification process, the California Highway Patrol will 

make future Notices of Proposed Regulatory Action (NPRA) available by electronic mail 

(email). Participation in the email notification process is voluntary and available to all interested 

parties who provide the CHP with their expressed consent. Interested Parties who opt for the 

email notification will be provided “hard copies” via U.S. Mail only following a specific request. 

All other notifications will be made by email. 

 

To request email delivery of NPRA in lieu of printed notices please: 

 

1) Send an email to CVSRegs@chp.ca.gov from the mailbox you wish to receive future 

NPRA, and 

 

2) Include the following in the subject line: “Consent to receive NPRA via email” 
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